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Docket No. 030-02084 m 0 5 E3

Bloomsburg State College
ATTN: Mr. Barry Benson, Ph.D.

Vice President for Academic Affairs
Bloomsburg, Pennsylvania 17815

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 80-01

This refers to the ro'utine inspection conducted by Mr. J. Nicolosi of this
office on October 30, 1980 of activities authorized by NRC License No. 37-
13322-01 and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr. Nicolosi with
Dr. Garcia of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection, and to a subsequent
telephone discussion between Mr. Nicolosi of this office and your secretary on
November 3, 1980.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations and the conditions of your license. The inspection consisted of
selective examir tions of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, measurements made by the inspector, and observations by tne inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were observed.

Based upon discussions with Dr. Garcia at the conclusion of the inspection, it
is our understanding that you intend to inventory all of your generally licensed
and exempt radioactive sources. We will review your action on this matter
during the next inspection of your licensed program.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title

10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the
Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

.

m '.use
dehnD. inneman, Chief

jaterials Radiological Protection'
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